
DEQ Division of Water Resources Development Grant Program 

Fall 2023 State and Local Grant Awards 

RALEIGH - North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality’s Water Resources 

Development Grant Program awarded four State and Local grants in the fall of 2023.  

Recipients included:  

1. The Town of Nags Head received $101,380 for the Juncos Street Beach Access 
Improvements project. This grant will provide financial assistance to replace approximately 
2,500 square feet of permeable pavement parking stalls, add a remote pump control system 

and construct recreational improvements at this beach access.

2. The City of Brevard received $72,000 for the Silversteen Park Norton Creek 
Upstream Repair project. This grant will provide financial assistance to restore 
approximately 70 linear feet of degraded stream and plant 0.1 acres of riparian buffer 
vegetation.

3. The Town of Erwin received $10,000 for the UT to Juniper Creek at Porter Park 
Erwin stream restoration project. This grant will provide financial assistance to restore 
approximately 900 linear feet of degraded stream.

4. Henderson Soil & Water Conservation District received $66,000 for the Cane Creek 
Fern Leaf School stream restoration project. This grant will provide financial assistance to 

restore approximately 900 linear feet of degraded stream and plant 0.6 acres of riparian buffer 

vegetation.


